
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are excited to let you know we have organised an after school Cricket Club for the Year 2 

children for four weeks, starting on Wednesday 1st May. 

 

This will be run by Mr Tim Marrion from the Cornwall Sports partnership. 

 

Places will be limited, so if your child is interested in applying for a place, please make sure 

they are available to attend all four of the sessions which will be on Wednesday 1st, 8th, 15th 

and 22nd May.  No special equipment is required, children may wear their usual PE kits. 

 

If your child would like to be considered for a place, please complete and return the slip below 

by lunchtime on Friday 26th April. 

 

We will then select names at random and will advise parents by a text message to let you 

know if your child has been allocated a place. 

 

With best wishes 

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

NAME OF CHILD ………………………………………………………..   CLASS …………. 

 

Yes, my child would like to apply for a place at the Year 2 Cricket Club and will be available to 

attend all the sessions on Wednesday 1st, 8th, 15th and 22nd May. 

 

Are there any special circumstances that need consideration or treatment?  YES/NO 

If YES, please provide brief details on the reverse of this slip. 

 

 

SIGNED ……………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 

 

 
 


